

# November Newsletter by Histor Sawyer Champlin



As November comes to a close, so does the fall 2018 semester. This month was full of memorable times and events that will change the future of Lambda Upsilon for years to come. November was full of events including initiation, semi-formal, officer transitions, and an honorary initiate. Let's take a look at what was happening this November 2018!

### Initiation



November started off with a bang as the candidate class of fall 2018 was initiated. Initiation is always the best ritual of the year as we are all reminded of our values and what it means to be a Teke. Congratulations to Roman, Brandon, and Sneh as they become Fraters in the Bond! These young men are full of potential and everyone is very excited to see what they bring to Lambda Upsilon.

## Fall Semi-Formal



Fall Semi-formal 2018 was a success as the men of LU were out in numbers. Awards were given, jokes were made, and fun was had on the night of November 11th. After a quality home cooked meal at The Beaver House, fraters and company enjoyed a fun filled night at 256. Fall Semi-formal was definitely one to remember as we look forward to our Spring Formal next semester!

#### Officer Transitions



The last week of November ended in style with our new executive board participating in officer transitions. From left to right, congratulations to our new Crysophylos, Jonathan Lee; Grammateus, Jayson Sutton; Pylortes, Nick Danberry; Epiprytanis, Austin Wagner; Prytanis, Thomas Hadden; Hegemon, Ethan Gibson; Hypophetes, Roman Ammar; Histor, Sawyer Champlin.

# Honorary Initiate



The final congratulations goes out to our Honorary Initiate Dr. Ken Gassiot! We are so glad to have welcomed him as a frater in the bond and look forward to building better men for a better world with his guidance.





